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SCENARIO	1	-	ALL	TO	DISPOSAL
Debris	Management	Outputs

Aghdam	debris	modelling,	Scenario	1

The	boundaries	and	names	shown	and	the	designations	used	on	this	map	do	not	imply	official	endorsement	or	acceptance	by	the	United	Nations.

This	 initial	 quantification	 of	 conflict
generated	 debris	 in	 Aghdam	 is	 derived
from	 official	 building	 footprint	 data
provided	 by	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Economy/
State	 Committee	 on	 Property	 of
Azerbaijan	 along	 with	 satellite	 imagery.
This	 data	 was	 combined	 with	 an	 above
surface	 height	 model,	 derived	 from	 the
difference	 between	 a	 Digital	 Terrain
Model	 (SRTM)	 and	 a	 Digital	 Surface
Model	(ALOS	World	3D).	

For	visualization	and	modeling	purposes,
results	 were	 aggregated	 into	 an	 H3
hexagonal	 grid	 where	 each	 cell	 is	 1.5
hectares	wide.
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2,998,755	t



Disposal	site
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Routes	leading	from	debris	to
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Coordinate	System:	Universal	Transverse
Mercator	38N

SCENARIO	2
50%	DECENTRALIZED	RECYCLING
Debris	Management	Outputs

Aghdam	debris	modelling,	Scenario	2

This	 initial	 quantification	 of	 conflict
generated	 debris	 in	 Aghdam	 is	 derived
from	 official	 building	 footprint	 data
provided	 by	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Economy/
State	 Committee	 on	 Property	 of
Azerbaijan	 along	 with	 satellite	 imagery.
This	 data	 was	 combined	 with	 an	 above
surface	 height	 model,	 derived	 from	 the
difference	 between	 a	 Digital	 Terrain
Model	 (SRTM)	 and	 a	 Digital	 Surface
Model	(ALOS	World	3D).	

For	visualization	and	modeling	purposes,
results	 were	 aggregated	 into	 an	 H3
hexagonal	 grid	 where	 each	 cell	 is	 1.5
hectares	wide.

Total	debris	quantity 2,998,755	t
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The	boundaries	and	names	shown	and	the	designations	used	on	this	map	do	not	imply	official	endorsement	or	acceptance	by	the	United	Nations.
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Centralized	recycling	facility
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Datum:	WGS	1984
Coordinate	System:	Universal	Transverse
Mercator	38N

SCENARIO	3
50%	CENTRALIZED	RECYCLING
Debris	Management	Outputs

Aghdam	debris	modelling,	Scenario	3

This	 initial	 quantification	 of	 conflict
generated	 debris	 in	 Aghdam	 is	 derived
from	 official	 building	 footprint	 data
provided	 by	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Economy/
State	 Committee	 on	 Property	 of
Azerbaijan	 along	 with	 satellite	 imagery.
This	 data	 was	 combined	 with	 an	 above
surface	 height	 model,	 derived	 from	 the
difference	 between	 a	 Digital	 Terrain
Model	 (SRTM)	 and	 a	 Digital	 Surface
Model	(ALOS	World	3D).	

For	visualization	and	modeling	purposes,
results	 were	 aggregated	 into	 an	 H3
hexagonal	 grid	 where	 each	 cell	 is	 1.5
hectares	wide.
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The	boundaries	and	names	shown	and	the	designations	used	on	this	map	do	not	imply	official	endorsement	or	acceptance	by	the	United	Nations.
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Centralized	recycling	facility
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Coordinate	System:	Universal	Transverse
Mercator	38N

SCENARIO	4
75%	CENTRALIZED	RECYCLING
Debris	Management	Outputs

Aghdam	debris	modelling,	Scenario	4

This	 initial	 quantification	 of	 conflict
generated	 debris	 in	 Aghdam	 is	 derived
from	 official	 building	 footprint	 data
provided	 by	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Economy/
State	 Committee	 on	 Property	 of
Azerbaijan	 along	 with	 satellite	 imagery.
This	 data	 was	 combined	 with	 an	 above
surface	 height	 model,	 derived	 from	 the
difference	 between	 a	 Digital	 Terrain
Model	 (SRTM)	 and	 a	 Digital	 Surface
Model	(ALOS	World	3D).	

For	visualization	and	modeling	purposes,
results	 were	 aggregated	 into	 an	 H3
hexagonal	 grid	 where	 each	 cell	 is	 1.5
hectares	wide.
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The	boundaries	and	names	shown	and	the	designations	used	on	this	map	do	not	imply	official	endorsement	or	acceptance	by	the	United	Nations.
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SCENARIO	5
75%	INDUSTRIAL	PARK	RECYCLING
Debris	Management	Outputs

Aghdam	debris	modelling,	Scenario	4

This	 initial	 quantification	 of	 conflict
generated	 debris	 in	 Aghdam	 is	 derived
from	 official	 building	 footprint	 data
provided	 by	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Economy/
State	 Committee	 on	 Property	 of
Azerbaijan	 along	 with	 satellite	 imagery.
This	 data	 was	 combined	 with	 an	 above
surface	 height	 model,	 derived	 from	 the
difference	 between	 a	 Digital	 Terrain
Model	 (SRTM)	 and	 a	 Digital	 Surface
Model	(ALOS	World	3D).	

For	visualization	and	modeling	purposes,
results	 were	 aggregated	 into	 an	 H3
hexagonal	 grid	 where	 each	 cell	 is	 1.5
hectares	wide.
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The	boundaries	and	names	shown	and	the	designations	used	on	this	map	do	not	imply	official	endorsement	or	acceptance	by	the	United	Nations.
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